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TO THE RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF FORT WORTH 

AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 
 

 

Fort Worth Housing Solutions [FWHS] hereby gives notice of a public hearing to be conducted 

by the FWHS Board of Commissioners at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, December 18, 2017 in the 

Library of the M.H. Moore Elementary School, 1809 Northeast 36
th

 Street, Fort Worth, 

Texas 76106. 

The hearing is to discuss the proposed development by FWHS of property located at 

1215 Terminal Road, Fort Worth, Texas, and the use of 72 units of a rehabilitated housing 

project on the property as affordable housing.  Questions, requests for additional information, or 

written comments may be directed to the Fort Worth Housing Solutions, 1201 E. 13th Street, 

Fort Worth, Texas 76102, Attn: Sydnee Freeman. 

 

 

 

 


